Sand Lake Communnity Council Meeting November 10, Monday 2003 7pm Sand Lake Elementary School Library

Agenda

7:00pm	Introduction, Treasurers report, Aug.Sept., approved
7:10pm	Assembly report (Fay will be absent,out of town)
7:20pm	Legislators reporting
7:30pm	Airport reporting
7:35pm	Committee reports: Strawberry Road,Northwood Extension, our parks and open to neighborhood concerns
7:50pm	A neighbor, Mr. Pletcher, would like to share concerns regarding the proposed tax we are asked to vote on in November.
8:10pm 8:30pm	old business and new business close meeting!

Please remember to vote in November! Special Election!

The planning and zoning meeting for the gravel pit lift station is the same night of our council meeting! At the Library!

Nominations for President, Secretary and Treasurer will be taken this meeting and Decembers meeting. Voting of new officers will be in December! Volunteer for an exciting opportunity to serve your community.

A big welcome to two new businesses in the Carrs Jewel Lake mall. We have Radio Shack and Star Nails for men and women! Welcome to the community.

There has been alot of problems of differrent sorts in the area behind Carrs on Jewel Lake. Brian, with Denali Commercial Properties, has managed to get a permit and they are clearing brush and some trees and having cleanup for what has become a mess. On behalf of the council I would like to thank them for their concerns and action they have taken to make our community safer!

Thank you Gail Heinemen for representing our council at the Jewel Lake Villa grand opening of their computer center. This center is for the entire community. You just need to talk with Marie at Jewel Lake Villa. What a gift to this community

Next April there is a city wide election of assembly positions. Our assembly member Fay Von Gemmigen has served us for 9 years! We would like to present to her recognition from this council in Dec. I would also like to present our outgoing secretary and treasurer with recognition for their years of serving our council and community.

December will be a sad and happy month for me. It will be my last month serving as president after 5 years. I am truly going to miss serving in this capacity. I press on and will attempt to serve at another level by being a candidate for the assembly seat. Presently we have 5 people running for this seat. Joe DelDonno, Jim Knutsen, Pam Jennings, Dave Werdahl and

Sherri Jackson. It is an open seat and there may be more running before the deadline filing date.

Sherri Jackson president 248-0995 223-0684 cell.